Village of Petersburg
September 3™, 2024
Tax Levy Hearing

The Chairman and Village Board of Trustees met for the Tax Levy Hearing on September
3 2024. The tax levy hearing commenced at 6:30, upon adjournment of the Budget Hearing.
Notice of the hearing was published in the Peterburg Press on August 28™, 2024, and posted at
the Village Office, Post Office and Leifeld’s on August 26'", 2024. Board members were given
prior notice of the hearing.

Board present: Steve Werner, Corey Stokes, Ashley Thieman and Tina Henn. Staff:
Sundae Provencher; guests: Helen Baumgartner and Jordan Mueller, CPA.

Chairman Stokes opened the Tax Levy Hearing stating the Open Meetings Act is posted.

The property tax request is set at $101,096.96, a 4% increase from the prior year. The
General all-purpose levy is set at 0.295892 the same as the prior year.

There were no public comments or questions. Thieman made a motion to close the tax
levy hearing, seconded by Werner; roll call votes in favor: Stokes, Henn, Werner and Thieman;
opposed: none.

Stokes made a motion to adjourn the meeting seconded by Thieman; roll call votes in
favor: Henn, Werner, Stokes and Thieman; opposed: none.

Meeting adjourned at 6:32 p.m.
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